
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: October-31-14 1:53 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0140 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 

We are not in agreement with ANY increase by Hydro One, that is suspicious at best and 
convoluted in a way that is summarily written to confuse and extract hard earned dollars from 
non- suspecting Rate Payers, especially we in Northern Ontario, where the winters are long and 
the price of electricity is through the roof.  

The submission by Hydro One is fraught with wording that seems to be specifically intended to 
confuse and thus subjugate we the ratepayers from intervening or complaining. 

Within this application Hydro One is not only trying to lock-in ratepayers for the year 2015, but 
also that of the following year, 2016.  

We think that this misleading submission by Hydro One is contrary to the Governments of 
Canada and Ontario's laws to not allow "EVERGREEN CLAUSES" to be imposed, E.G. THE 
TWO YEAR STRETCH.  

As many Ontarions have done, we have done also. We reduced our usage by all avenues 
available to us to lower our electricity cost, to have lower bills, NOT to allow Hydro One to 
come in later and hike the rates because they feel now there is room. Intervenor status is what we 
are requesting, thanking you in advance, to stop this nonsense, Brian 

Name: brian lafleche 
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